

## Dear Student,

As a result of the COVID-19 pandemic, St. John's University is able to offer financial assistance grants through the Federal Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund (HEERF III) to students to help them pay for any component of their cost of attendance such as tuition, food, housing, health care (including mental health care) or child care.

We are writing to share with you the opportunity to apply for consideration of this one-time financial assistance grant.

To apply for the financial assistance grant, follow the steps below:

- Go to <u>signon.stjohns.edu</u> and log into your personal **UIS** account.
- Select the Personal Information Tab on UIS, and then select Answer a Survey.
- Under Current Surveys, select ARP/HEERF III Federal Fund Application.
- Application must be completed by Monday, August 23, 2021.

Applicants will be notified of their eligibility to receive a financial assistance grant as soon as possible. Grant amounts depend on eligibility and the number of applications received. If you have not already signed up for Direct Deposit, we strongly encourage you to do so.

Please feel free to contact the Office of Student Financial Services at 718-990-2000 if you have any questions.

Sincerely, The Office of Student Financial Services St. John's University

## Share this email:







Manage your preferences | Opt out using TrueRemove™
Got this as a forward? Sign up to receive our future emails.
View this email online.

8000 Utopia Pkwy Queens, NY | 11439 US

This email was sent to .

To continue receiving our emails, add us to your address book.

emma